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March ï April 2016  Serving the area since 1919 
Visit our website @ www.perryvalleygrange.org Connect with us on Facebook 

 

Meeting Location ....................................... Millerstown Community Park Building 

 110 West Juniata Parkway, Millerstown, PA  17062 
 

 

Grange Meeting 
Forestry Program 
Friday, March 11

th
  

 
Wayne Bender, newly appointed Executive 
Director of the PA Hardwoods Development 
Council, will speak at the next regular Grange 
meeting.  The public is cordially invited to attend 
this meeting in the Millerstown Community Park 
Building, 110 West Juniata Parkway, Millerstown, 
beginning with a 6:30 p.m. dessert reception.   
 
Mr. Bender will discuss issues affecting the health 
of Pennsylvania's forests and concerns confronting 
the forest products industry today.    Pennsylvania 
has the largest hardwood forest in the United 
States, with five times more forest resources than 
60 years ago.  The Keystone State also leads the 
nation in the volume of hardwood growing stock, 
production of grade lumber, export of lumber and 
has an award winning sustainable forestry program.  
The speaker will address topics including invasive 
species, effects of forest parcelization and 
fragmentation, the challenges to the forest products 
industry and new environmental standards for 
marketing Pennsylvania forest products. 
 
 

The purpose of our annual Open House 
Community Night is to introduce the 
Grange to your family, friends and 

neighbors.  Extend an invitation to them 
to come with you to the Grange for an 

evening of good food, fellowship and an 
outstanding program.   

 

Annual Open House 
Community Night  
Friday, April 8

th
 

 
PA State Grange 
President Elizabeth 
ñBethò Downey will be 
our special guest and 
speaker at the annual 
Open House Community 
Night Fellowship Dinner.   

Invite your friends and 
neighbors to join us for the 

evening that begins with a fellowship dinner at 6:30 
p.m. in the Millerstown Community Park Building, 
110 West Juniata Parkway, Millerstown.  The 
Grange will provide meat, beverage, table cover 
and place settings; please bring a favorite 
casserole, salad or dessert to share.   

Sister Downey is from the Williamsport area and 
comes from a family with a long history of Grange 
involvement.  She has served in many local and 
county offices and previously served on the State 
Grange Executive Committee.  She was elected as 
President of the state organization in 2014.   

The evening will also include the recognition of 
2016 Business Sponsors, the presentation of 
$4,000 for Newport Playground revitalization and 
announcement of the annual ñCommunity Citizen 
Awardò recipient.  Nominations for that award are 
due to Linda Byers by March 11th; the nomination 
form was included in the last newsletter or you may 
get a copy from Linda to submit a nomination. 

 

http://www.perryvalleygrange.org/
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